
 
Submission in response to consultation on proposed 
changes to the Enrolment Priority Groupings  
 
 
I am in favour of the status quo.  That is, retaining the 
existing order of priority groupings for out-of-zone 
enrolments.  
 
 
 
 
Name  _________________________________ 
 
 
Signature _________________________________ 
 
 
Date   _________________________________  


